
 

 
Monday 24th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. We look forward to the lighter days and wonderful events we 
have this term. Please see below the two tables which explain our topics for the next two half terms.  
 
Our books for English are ‘The Whale’s Song’ (Summer 1) and ‘The BFG’ (Summer 2) 
 

 Under the Sea 
Summer 1 

Science Living things and their habitats RE Story of Creation 

Geography Grace Darling, seaside rescue. History 
of lighthouses. 

DT Paper Plate Sewing 

PE  Dance, Run, Jump & Through. 

 

 A Whole New World: Explorers 
Summer 2 

Science Living things and their habitats RE Sikhism 

Geography / 
History 

Significant explorers. Art Sculpture 

PE  Gymnastics, Send and Return.  

 
Please ensure that your child brings their PE kit to school each week in order to fully participate in the 
lessons safely and comfortably. Please make sure your child’s clothes and shoes are all labelled to 
minimize lost property. Dahl class PE sessions continue to be on Tuesdays and Fridays. 
 
Homework is set at the start of the half-term and is in the format of a ‘homework menu’. Please return 
your child’s homework book ASAP, if you haven’t already done so and the newest homework menu will 
be stuck in and sent home. Homework can also be uploaded onto Satchel. 
 
Spelling tests will be carried out on Mondays and all the lists for the year are available on the school 
website.  
 
Please continue to read regularly with your child, asking them questions about what they have read to 
improve their understanding. Please continue to record the dates and pages read in your child’s reading 
record and return finished books to be changed on completion. Reading books are changed every 
Thursday. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work closely with you this term and thank you for your on-going 
support this year.  

 
Kind regards,   
Mrs. Mrs Nicholson-Wright ( Class Teacher) 
Mrs Plaha ( Teaching Assistant) 

 

 

 


